
Cape Elizabeth 250th Anniversary Committee 
Tuesday, Aug. 12, 2014 
7 p.m. 
2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall 
 
1) Consideration of town center banner size -- Darren to create mock ups for our 
consideration 
2) Presentation by Kelly Hasson regarding the Pond Cove grant and what the children 
will be doing with visiting artists 
3) Update on "A Night at the Light," our joint venture with the Fort Williams Foundation 
re: hosting the symphony on Aug. 29 
4) Updates from our "to do" list from the last meeting  
 
   •Catherine:  Letterhead final mock up 
   •Carol Anne:  Banner presence at the Wet Paint Auction; contact Janet Hannigan re: 
availability of the Spurwink Meeting House next summer; Farm Alliance 
    ideas for the celebration 
   •Norm:  Contact the Lions Club and the Sprague Corporation board members re: ideas 
and access to the estate 
   •Jane:  Ideas from the Historical Society about sponsoring speakers and holding an 
Open House in the new Public Safety Building site; open to including 
    250 events in the society's annual calendar? 
   •Darren:  Contact Bob Malley re: the Cape Elizabeth Welcome Sign/adding a 250 
message; contact Ted Smith or Frank Butterworth re: Family Fun Day 2015 
   •Barbara:  Contact Cathy Cotter re: Rotary and John McCall re: SP historical society 
interest; write press release and give overview to the Town 
    Council; get into to the Community Services brochure if possible 
   •Carrie:  Confirm Nov. 1 event details for committee review and publicity purposes 
   •Mike:  Check on availability of Earl Shuttleworth for speaking options 


